
	

	

 
 
 
 
 
 
7th July 2020 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student 
 

 
Re: GCSE Results Day – Thursday 20th August 

 
I hope you and your family are keeping well in these challenging times.  
 
I am pleased to confirm with you that GCSE results day will take place on Thursday 20th August 
in the main hall. To reduce the number of students in the academy at any one time in line with 
social distancing guidelines, students have been allocated a time slot to collect their results 
based on their surname as follows: 
 

• Surname A – C: 9.00am – 9.45am 
• Surname D – J: 9.45am – 10.30am 
• Surname K – P: 10.30am – 11.15am 
• Surname Q – Z: 11.15am – 12.00pm 

 
All students should arrive at the main hall external doors and use the social distancing queue 
system prior to entering. It is important that all students attend during their allocated time slot 
only as results will not be available at alternative times during the morning. 
 
If a student is unable to collect their results, the student should send a signed letter stating 
who will collect results on their behalf or alternatively enclose a stamp addressed envelope 
for results to be posted to your home address. Letters and stamp addressed envelopes should 
be sent to the academy for the attention of the Exams Office for these arrangements to be 
made. If a person is collecting results on behalf of a student, please note they will need to 
bring ID on the day. 
 
If you have applied for the UKAT Sixth Form you will receive your welcome pack and 
enrolment instructions with your results. Should there be any issues with your application, 
our dedicated Sixth Form team will be available to support you. 
 
I look forward to seeing all students again on Thursday 20th August. 
 
 

Best wishes,	

	
 

Dan Greenwood       
Assistant Principal – Year 11 Strategy 


